


You might be contacted by a company saying they will help you get loan discharge, forgiveness, cancellation, or 
debt relief for a fee. You never have to pay for help with your federal student aid. Make sure you work only with 
the U.S. Department of Education and their loan servicers (like us), and never reveal your personal information or 
account password to anyone. Our emails come from customerservice@aidvantage.com. Emails that the U.S. 
Department of Education sends to borrowers come from noreply@studentaid.gov, 
noreply@debtrelief.studentaid.gov, or ed.gov@public.govdelivery.com. You can report scam attempts to the 
Federal Trade Commission by calling 1-877-382-4357 or by visiting reportfraud.ftc.gov. 

HOW TO CONTACT US 

For information regarding your student loans and the forgiveness process, please contact us by giving us a call at 
800-722-1300 or visit us online at Aidvantage.com. We’re here to help you Monday 8am-9pm, Tuesday- 
Wednesday 8am-8pm , Thursday-Friday 8am-6pm Eastern, Eastern. 

Sincerely, 

Aidvantage  - Official Servicer of Federal Student Aid 

Important disclosure(s) 

Servicing of federal student loans 
Your federal student loans referenced in this letter are owned by the U.S. Department of Education. The terms of 
the federal student loan programs are not determined by Aidvantage, they are established by federal law, in 
particular by the Higher Education Act of 1965, as amended, and U.S. Department of Education regulations. 
Among other things, the law and regulations set borrowing limits, interest rates, eligibility for subsidies, repayment 
plans, capitalization of interest, and loan forgiveness. As your loan servicer, Aidvantage is required to administer 
your loans on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education in accordance with the law. 

Your loan servicer 
Your loans are serviced by Aidvantage (NMLS# 2241381). 




